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HUDDERSFIELD CENTRAL CRICKET LEAGUE UMPIRES’” AND SCORERS’ ASSOCIATION

Minutes of the meeting of the Huddersfield Central League Umpires’ and Scorers’
Association

held at Flockton Green Working Men’s Club on 9" June, 2010

Present

Chairman, Assistant Secretary and 17 members.

Apologies

S. Hawden, R. Ashworth, S. Adler, T. Sagar, O. Dyson, I.Livesey and W. Samuda.

The Chairman explained the mix-up with dates of the meeting, due to the Club wanting
Tuesday nights.

Minutes

Minutes of the May meeting were read out by the Chairman and passed. D. Watson
proposed and M. Drury seconded.

Matters Arising

Certificates for Umpires passing examinations have not been received. Ian Dixon is
out of the country and will not be back until July.

There are still complaints about bails matching.

Subs for ACO are going to run from the beginning of January and not the date on your

card.

Umpires joining ACO

Brian Cooper said that he will be looking at the Umpires who haven't joined the ACO
and in the next few weeks Umpires who have not joined as per rule 6 will not be able
to umpire.
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Management Meeting Report

The Chairman read out the relevant points associated with Umpires and these points
were discussed.

Early Starts
Brian Cooper read out a list of early starts due to England -v- USA.
A discussion was held about teams filling in team sheets after bad weather applies.

It was brought up on a team sheet about stealing a run. This was discussed and Gary
Rank gave us the explanation of Law 42(16).

Any Other Business

John Robinson said he would like to congratulate Cartworth Moor on going onto the
National Grid. He also pointed out that the ground was the highest in Yorkshire and
second highest in the country.

Dave Watson brought up the problem of substitute fielders and side-screen ropes when
side-screens are on the field of play. These points were discussed.

Harry Marsden brought up points about a 13 year old bowler and these were discussed.
Don Kirby is to address the next meeting.

The meeting finished at 9.15 p.m.

Date of Next Meeting

The next meeting will be held at Flockton Green Working Men’s Club on Wednesday,
the 21°* July, 2010.



